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July 29, 1976

Mr. Ernest Cooper
5 Anthony Street
Provincetown, Mass. 02657

Dear Mr. Cooper,

I am pleased to acknowledge your letter of July 26, 1976
and the report of reception of WJIT on that date.

Unfortunately, I do not have a coverage map I can enclose.
You are correct, however, in assuming that our pattern does in-
deed protect WSAR.

Your letter refers to WHOM. I am sorry to disappoint you
but you did not hear a new station. WJIT is the new call for
WHOM, the change having become effective some months ago.

Good luck in your new life in P-town. I have vacationed
there and enjoyed the area immensely.

Sincerely,

Charles Freedberg i

Supervisor of Engineering
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